
District-Wide Consultation Committee Meeting 

(DWCC) 

Minutes for Wednesday, February 28, 2018 

 

The District-Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) met on Wednesday February 28, 2018 at 
4:30 p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The following committee members 
attended Opal Mobbs, Steven Shinkle, Shelly Reed, Mike Richins, Candace Kennemer, Linda 
White, Stephanie Hammer, Roger Thomas, Hailey Lew, Jessica Melson, Elizabeth Wagstaff, 
Tracy Howle, Dr. Barton, Phil Ashby and Summer Cox.  Also present was Kimberly Brumley.  
Members absent were Clay Johnson, Charlie Thyne, Tom Tomaras, Dr. Alcorta.      

Mr. Thomas welcomed the DWCC Committee. 

Dr. Barton discussed the District of Innovation process.   

Cheryl Cunningham talked to the committee about the District of Innovation Committee.  The 
first meeting for the committee was December 14.   The District of Innovation Committee is 
made up of 34 members.  There are 26 teachers, 5 parents and 3 administrators.  Mrs. 
Cunningham was very pleased with the hard work that the committee did.   

Dr. Barton discussed the Grading Policy.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 

 
 
Summer Cox, Secretary 
DWCC Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



District of Innovation 
Public Forum 

February 28, 2018 
Jefferson Room 

 

 

The District-Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) held a District of Innovation Public Forum 
on Wednesday February 28, 2018 at 5:00 p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The 
following DWCC Committee members attended Opal Mobbs, Steven Shinkle, Shelly Reed, Mike 
Richins, Candace Kennemer, Linda White, Stephanie Hammer, Roger Thomas, Hailey Lew, 
Jessica Melson, Elizabeth Wagstaff, Tracy Howle, Phil Ashby, Dr. Young and Summer Cox.  Also 
present were members of the DOI Committee and members of the public.   

 

Cheryl Cunningham welcomed the DWCC and DOI Committees and guests to the meeting.   

Mrs. Cunningham discussed the timeline of becoming a District of Innovation.  The committee 
was made up of 26 teachers, 5 parents, 3 administrators and Mrs. Cunningham serving as 
chairperson of the committee.  The main elements of the DOI Plan are the District Calendar and 
Teacher Contracts.  With a District of Innovation designation, flexibility with the calendar start 
and end dates will be allowed for consideration.  It will also allow flexibility with teacher 
certifications within specific guidelines.   

Cheryl Cunningham thanked the DOI Committee for its work and time spent.   

Dr. Young thanked Mrs. Cunningham for all her hard work that she has done with the 
committee.   

Mr. Thomas then informed the DWCC that it needed to vote on approval of the DOI Plan for 
2018- 2019 school year.  Stephanie Hammer made the motion to accept the 2017-2018 DOI 
Plan as presented.  Steve Shinkle seconded the motion.  The motion carried unanimously.  The 
DOI Plan will be presented to the Board during the next meeting.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m.   

 

Summer Cox, Secretary 
DWCC Committee 


